
MEMO: 

From: Mayor Parker 

To: Perdido Beach Citizens 

RE: Planning Commission Survey 

Date: March 17, 2010 

Dear Town Citizens, 

FYI - You've recently received a survey from the Town of Perdido Beach Planning 
Commission asking your opinion on various topics. The Planning Commission was 
asked by one of the Commissioners to conduct the survey and the motion passed. 
However, the idea of the survey didn't come from the Commission but from the Perdido 
Beach Property Owners and Residents Association. 

In addition I've been told by an attorney with the League of Municipalities that the Town 
has no authority to conduct a non-binding referendum. For that reason the Planning 
Commission and the Town have withdrawn their involvement with the survey. 

I don't wish for the Town to take credit or to be given credit for the survey - credit is 
entirely due to PBPORA. 

Mayor, Town of Perdido Beach 

9212 County Road 97 Perdido 

Beach, AL. 36530 

mayor@toumofperdidobeach.ors 


